
Announces

                 

For further details contact:

Student’s 

Month 

July 2024

Dear Students of ICSI,

As you are aware that every year July month is observed for Students of ICSI. The 

Institute has planned number of programmes for the benefit of Students. The Institute 

of Company Secretaries of India has called for submission of articles by the students 

on the following academic topic:

    
  

Please find below Guidelines for submitting the articles:

a) It should contain main topics

b) Should show the importance of the study

c) Should be concise

a) It should provide summary of the study

b) Should present research methodology, results and beneficiaries of the study

Ÿ Article must be original, well-written and adhere to the approved article topic

Ÿ Article should include introduction, methodology and conclusion also

Ÿ Submit article in Microsoft Word document format (.doc or .docx) only

Ÿ Limit article to about 1000-1500 words

Ÿ Use single spacing after punctuation

Ÿ Regardless of submission style, all articles will post in the same format (Arial, size 10).

Ÿ If images are included, submit in jpg or gif format only

Ÿ References should be given

Interested students can submit articles on the above mentioned topic and 
send the same to siro@icsi.edu; chelliah.murugan@icsi.edu on or 
before 23rd July, 2024

I) Title

II) Abstract

III) Other Guidelines:
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